
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students for Zero Waste Week invites your school to take the  
Zero Waste Week Challenge at school, in your community and at home by: 
 

 Replacing single-use plastic items (such as drink bottles, sandwich  
        baggies, spork packs, etc.) with reusable alternatives 
 Replacing plastic straws with paper straws or consider not using straws 
 Stepping up recycling and composting efforts 
 Replacing single use condiment packets with bulk dispensers 
 Powering down computers and other electronic devices when not in use 
 Refusing products containing microbeads 
 And more!  

"No one is too small to make a difference."  - Greta Thunberg 

ALL K-12 schools are invited to participate in the  

8th annual Students for Zero Waste Week Campaign! 

March 16 – April 24, 2020 * 

*Schools choose one week (or more) to participate 
**Colleges, universities, businesses and organizations are also welcome to join the campaign 

For more information and materials to download, visit the Students for Zero Waste Week  
http://sanctuaries.noaa.gov/education/ocean_guardian/zero-waste-week/ 

Register NOW! 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/zww2020 

 

There is no cost to take part in the campaign 

Use the hashtag #zerowasteweek on your social media posts!  

Questions? Contact Jezella Peraza, jezella.peraza@noaa.gov 

Students for Zero Waste Week is a school-driven, week-long campaign to  
reduce waste on school campuses and within local communities with the  

intention of moving towards zero waste. 

The extent to which your school is involved is up to your school! 

Go Green. Think Blue.  
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